From: registrar

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 3:33 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Heather Campbell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I <b2018-0305

| am a single senior living on a small pension. There’s lots of talk by governments to keep people in their homes in our
senior years, however, the monthly costs to maintain our homes far exceeds our monthly income. I’'m wearing a coat all
day now to stay warm. What’s next?

-- Attachment --





